
 

Town of Homer 

 

Notice of Availability of Proposed Budget for 

 Fiscal Year 2025-26 and Public Meeting 

 

 

 A proposed budget for the Town of Homer has been submitted and is available for 

public inspection at the Homer Town Hall.  A public meeting regarding the budget will 

be held at Homer Town Hall at 8:30 a.m. on July 1, 2025, at which time any persons 

wishing to appear and comment on the budget proposal will be heard. 

 

A called meeting of the Homer Town Council to consider adoption of the budget for 

2025-2026 will be held at 8:30 a.m. on July 1, 2025, at the Homer Town Hall following 

the public meeting. 

 


